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Comments: The United States government should not open the Tongass national forest for logging in the

roadless areas of the park. It is important that we maintain some relatively pristine forest for Americans to visit,

subsist in, and utilize as a resource for their natural income. If we log in this area it is going to destroy the

habitats of a number of creatures across an immense portion of the park and that should be reckoned as

unacceptable. The park is an important resource for tourism, subsistence hunting and fishing, and root of the

salmon trade throughout northern America. I hope that the u.s. forest service will decline request for permit of this

area to be logged. One addition to my comments which are more general is that we should in no way be

providing logging companies any sort of support or assistance in their endeavors. We should not, with taxpayer

money, be providing them anything for their work.
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